
Research on Giftedness, Creativity, & Talent SIG 

2018 AERA ROGCT Gifted Connection 
Call for Applications 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This program is a great way for graduate students to network with experts in the giftedness, 

creativity, and talent field.  Mentors and mentees are matched according to similar research 

and career interests.  Mentoring pairs meet for approximately one hour during AERA and can 

talk about everything from research to career advice.  Mentors are reimbursed up to $20 for 

coffee, snacks, etc. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

For questions, please contact: 

Dr. Kate Snyder (kesnyd02@louisville.edu) 

Dr. Rachel Mun (rachel.mun@unt.edu) 

ROGCT Mentoring Committee 

Are you a graduate student (doctoral or master’s) interested in studying giftedness, 

creativity, and talent? Do you want to learn more about how to be involved in the field? 

 

Are you a faculty member, researcher, or other academic who researches or has a 

background in giftedness, creativity, and talent? Are you at least 3 years post-PhD?  

 

If you answered YES, we invite you to apply to participate in the annual AERA ROGCT 

Gifted Connection, a mentorship opportunity that will take place during the 2018 AERA 

annual meeting in New York City, NY. 

Graduate students applying to be a mentee: 
•Apply here: https://louisvilleeducation.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0MWwTSVldXL4HjL  

•Students from all programs are eligible!  Priority is given to students who are not enrolled 

in a formal gifted education program and to first-time mentees. 
 

Faculty, researchers, and academics applying to be a mentor: 
•Apply here: https://louisvilleeducation.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_da0uboz7Jl6UCX3  

•Served as a mentor in the past? No need to re-apply, just email us to sign up! 

•Faculty from all departments and programs are encouraged to apply 

Applications due by  

March 15, 2018 11:59pm EST 

Thank you to the ROGCT SIG for generously sponsoring up to 10 mentorships! 

“I left our meeting with a ton of helpful advice and 

newfound confidence that I’m on the right track to 

successfully complete gifted research and incorporate 

this research in my future career.” -2017 mentee 
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